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• Happy Pink Shirt Day - Grizzlies have Heart! We have challenged everyone to notice kindness in our 
school leading up to Pink Shirt Day. Thanks, Grizzlies, for spreading kindness. 

• The Library Club meets at lunch today in the library right after the bell. 
• Magic the Gathering and Pokemon Club are meeting tomorrow; don’t forget your cards. 
• Coding club meets today from 3-4PM in Ms. Lamond’s room. 
• Dance practice today at lunch is for the Animal choreography group. There will also be a short 

meeting at nutrition break for all dancers who auditioned for the solos/duets. 
• Tomorrow’s hot lunch is Subway. Please check the order list with your teacher today if you are 

unsure whether or not an order has been placed for you. 
• Please note that the yearbook meeting scheduled for today has been moved to March 4th. 
• In volleyball news: 
• We need many athletic leadership students to help with scorekeeping for tomorrow’s games. Please 

come and see Mrs. Clark or Ms. Lamond if you are able to help. 
• Congratulations to our grade 7 comp. girls on their wins last night against Central. They remain 

undefeated this season and should be proud of their teamwork. Remember, you have practice 
tomorrow and Friday mornings from 7:30-8:30, to prepare for the play-offs which start next week. 

• Girls 7/8 rec. #2 plays at GNS today. 
• Salina and Ella’s grade 6/7 rec. team will be practicing Wednesday (today) at noon.  
• Good luck to both grade 8 girls teams who begin playoffs today! 
• Mrs. Gibbs’ grade 8 comp. team plays at Glanford after school today. Please meet by the Hollow Log 

after the bell. Ms. Nelson’s team plays here today. Please meet in the gym by 3:00 to set up. 
• Badminton, field hockey and rugby meetings will take place at lunchtime next week. Days and 

locations for these meetings will be relayed during Monday’s announcements. 
 

 
 

 


